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ANNE BOUGIE, B.A.B.Ed Phone 705-567-7444
Principal Fax 705-568-6545

December 2", 2010
Dear Students:

On Thursday, December 9", we will be holding a Gingerbread Shop
for you and we want you to be the first to know all about it. The
Gingerbread Shop is a store that will be set up at school, where you can do
your own shopping for family and friends. The store will be open during
school hours and your class will have it’s own special time to shop. We
will have adult helpers at the store ready to help you if you need it.

There will be lots of wonderful gifts to choose from, all at low prices
that students can afford. There will be many gifts for moms, dads, sisters,
brothers, grandmas, and grandpas, to make it easy to find a gift for
everyone on your list. You will be able to take your gifts with you from the
store. Colourful gift bags will help you keep your gifts secret once you get
them home.

Start thinking about your gift list now, and we will have more details
for you soon! Please ask your parents to read this letter too.

The proceeds from this sale will be donated to the Lupus Foundation.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mrs. Anne Bougie,
Principal
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You Are the Light of the World



